

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER (16th September 2025)

KINDNESS WELLBEING INTEGRITY RESILIENCE

We would like to acknowledge the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation as the traditional custodians of the land on which our school stands. We pay our respects to all First Nations elders, past, present and emerging.

Hi Everyone,

Last week, we had our most successful Book Week dress up day yet at BVPS. Staff, students and several parents dressed as characters from a wide range of children's books. Our Book Week Parade included spectacular pirates and superheroes. A huge thank you to Mrs Wendy Cecchini and to the Literacy Action Team for planning such a wonderful event.









2025 Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey

Our school is conducting the annual Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey and is seeking your feedback. The survey, offered by the Department of Education, is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of families' perceptions of school climate, student behaviour, and student engagement.

At this stage we have 30 families that have completed the survey, but we need more!

The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey will be open until Friday 19 September 2025.

For more information, please contact the office on 93094066.

OSHClub-After Care

OSHClub are having two open days: Wednesday 17th September and Thursday 18th September. Come along to meet the OSHClub staff and learn more about their exciting programs! For more information, please contact the office or OSHClub on 1300395735.

Footy Colour Day

This **Friday, 19**th **September** is Footy Colour Day. Students are invited to dress in their favourite footy gear!



End of Term!

Term 3 has been a HUGE term so well done to the whole school community! A reminder that the last day of Term 3 is on **Friday 19**th **September at 1:00pm**. Parents/Carers are more than welcome to attend our last day of term assembly on **Friday 19**th **September at 9:30am**. We hope to see you at the assembly!

Term 4 commences on Monday 6th October 2025.

What's Ahead?

We have some exciting activities planned for Term 4. Some of these activities include:

- LN1 and LN2 swimming program
- Year 6 Funfields Excursion
- Year 6 Graduation
- Foundation 2026 Transition



An Afternoon in the Valley

Due to the heat last year, we are changing our BVPS Valley Celebration format. This year, we will be having 'An Afternoon in the Valley' where students will be showcasing their dances in the multi-purpose hall. No food or drinks will be made available, however families are more than welcome to bring their own snacks. Our 'An Afternoon in the Valley' will be on **Thursday 4th December** from 2:30pm-4:30pm. More information will be sent out to families early Term 4.

Foundation 2026

Enrolments are now being finalised for the coming year. If you have a sibling who you have not enrolled, please make sure you contact the school office urgently to get the necessary paperwork. Contact us to book your tour on 9309 4066.

If you are planning on leaving Broadmeadows Valley Primary School at the end of the year, it's vital you let us know. If your children will be attending another school in 2026, please contact the office on 9309 4066.

Have a wonderful break!

Belinda Karlsson

Principal

Term 3

Wednesday 17th September-Welcome to Country Ceremony-LN1 (1:00pm) Friday 19th September-Last Day of Term

Term 4

Monday 6th October-Term 4 Commences